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Many thanks to the Wichita and Northeast Kansas chapters for a successful and fun meeting in
Wichita, KS last month. The food, tours, activities and programs were outstanding!

Next Approach deadline is February 13, 2015. Send chapter news (Word format is good) and
please send photos in jpg format (300 dpi or more) separately. Also, if your chapter has a
logo, please send it to Ellie Block for The Approach and to Linda Horn for the website. Ellie
says they are happy to take early submissions!

The Section meeting rotation schedule was approved by consensus and is on the SCS
website. Each chapter will host approximately every 12 years. If you see a conflict for your
Chapter, please contact the Vice Governor, Stephenie Roberts, ASAP.

Elizabeth Frankowski has set up the PHP list so we can email all section members at one
time. It is based on the international directory so if you have an address change, please go to
www.ninety-nines.org, sign into the Members Area and make that correction to keep the
Directory current. Elizabeth has also set up a Facebook page, SCS 99s, and would love to
have someone who blogs help her out with it! Call her (713-305-6372) if you can help!

Scholarship applications are due December 1 to Rose Lepore. Please encourage your
members to apply. Rose is happy to answer your questions and help with the forms-the earlier,
the better!!

Help someone learn to fly! Deadline for the Fly Now scholarship is March 1, 2015. See the
international website for forms and details.

Jill Shockley has great info on Legislative updates on the website-check it out!

Don’t forget to go to Lightspeed and vote for The 99s to win their $10,000 grant. You can vote
once with each email address you have: www.vote99s.com.

Dianne Cole, representing the International Board of Directors, reminded us that all members
of local chapters must join International. She mentioned the following deadlines: December 1
for AE scholarships, October 31 for Intent to Seek Election forms, December 31 for bylaw
changes, January 15 for nominations for international achievement awards. The International
Board will meet in Oklahoma City November 7-8. If you have an item of interest to present to
them, please contact Governor Jurenka.

The 2017 International Conference will be held at the Westin Riverwalk Hotel in San Antonio,
hosted by the South Central Section.

Plan to join your friends in Munich, July 5-10, 2015 for the International Annual Conference.

See you in Fayetteville, AR May 14-17, 2015, for SCS Spring Meeting—you don’t want to
miss it!
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